

To : www.britishhouse.es
From : www.menwayintérim.com
Subject :  Invalid contract date

Dear Diego Motorolla,
I’m writing to complain the poor service we received from your company. There seems to be an error in the invoice.
The misunderstanding concerns the date of our contract : in fact June would be impossible for us. Could we agree on September as requested ?
Please look into the matter as soon as possible. Thank you for your understanding, I am looking forward for your answer.
Sincerely,

AISA Widian


